LEGACY & WELFARE

NORTHERN TERRITORY POLICE LEGACY
Wall to Wall Ride for

Remembrance

NT Police Legacy’s Kiim Parnell
receives a cheque from Wall to Wall
rider Craig Hamilton as fellow riders
and Police Legacy board members look
on. The 2015 Wall to Wall Ride saw 15
riders from the Territory travel over
4.000 kilometres from Darwin to the
National Police Memorial in Canberra.
A total of $3709.31 was given to
NT Police Legacy from the national
pool and an additional $4,500 was
raised by the NT Wall to Wall rider
contingent alone.

Last year’s ride welcomed more
than 2,500 motorbikes to the nation’s
capital as representatives from every
jurisdiction make the pilgrimage.

Congratulations and thank you to
all involved.



